
I strongly object to this application.  
Veolia can’t control emissions from their current facility.  
I have enough difficulty coping with the stench now.  
I do not want my Myself,Air, Water, Soil affected in any way from this proposed waste incinerator. 
My lifestyle, health and the wellbeing of my stock is paramount.  
Research has proven there is no safe waste incinerator. 
Veolia has proven its incompetence.  
It seems that NSW government doesn’t care about farming communities as long as Sydney doesn’t 
have to cope with the pollution fallout from rubbish disposal and Veolia pays for some community 
facility. 
Shirley Hetherton  
3652 Lumley Rd 
Tarago 
NSW2580 
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